Your ref: My ref: RBC/15CC010

Your letter received:

Mrs Jane Fleming Clerk to Bubbenhall Parish Council 3, Waggoners Close Bubbenhall Coventry CV8 3JE



Communities

PO Box 43 Shire Hall Warwick CV34 4SX

DX 723360 WARWICK 5

Tel: 01926 412247 Fax: 01926 412641

tomevans@warwickshire.gov.uk www.warwickshire.gov.uk

15 September 2015

Dear Mrs Fleming

PROPOSAL: A replacement storage facility for Ryton Pools Country Park.

The proposed building is to be built on the existing compound area and comprises a single storey unit 9.15m x $18.3m \times 3.66m$

to eaves

LOCATION: Ryton Pools Country Park, Bubbenhall, Ryton on Dunsmore

Warwickshire, CV8 3BH

Further to our previous correspondence I write to advise that the above application has now been Granted.

The committee report and decision notice can be viewed on our website at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/wccplanning. If you would like to receive a paper copy of either of these documents or wish to discuss the implications of the decision, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Tom Evans Senior Planner

Planning and Development Group

Working for Warnickshire